
1

Christopher Cooney

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 7:32 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: solar power

Good Morning: 
 
               Please place the attached e-mail in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in Docket No. 
150002. 
 
Thanks. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: JVO [mailto:jvo.blind@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 11:16 AM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: solar power 
 
 
Commissioner Graham, 
 
 New York State, Germany, many other non-Sunshine State areas support and expand solar power, this is just the 
latest headline - Solar Power Capacity in NY Grows 330 percent .  Why not the Sunshine State? 
 
 We dither, debate and obfuscate, rather than implement!  I know it is difficult when you come from the industry 
and it's all you know, but how about putting some public service back in the Public Service Commission.  Go Solar!. 
 
Regards, James O'Gara, Largo, FL. 
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